School Uniform Ordering 2020

Due tothe ongoing Coronavirus pandemic our
shop willnot be open as normal.

We ask that parents please order schooluniform
online atwww.bigwight.com

Those thataren’t able to do this, please
contact ustodiscuss your needs.

We will be offering alimited number

of appointments for those that

need them.

Thank you for your understanding.

Tel: 01983 532 333
Email:sales@bigwight.com
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